
 
 
 

February 1, 2024  
 
 
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF THE MILWAUKEE AREA TECHNICAL COLLEGE DISTRICT, WISCONSIN. 
 
 
The Milwaukee Technical College District Board, Wisconsin, may have a quorum of its members 
present at an Anti-Bias Workshop on Tuesday, February 13, 4:00 P.M. via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82374294903 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to provide training to its members they need for their role on the 
board.  Members of the MATC District Board will not be discussing nor taking any action on 
district business at this event.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Note: Meetings of the Milwaukee Area Technical College District Board are held in compliance 
with Wisconsin’s Open Meetings Law. 
 
 

Education that transform lives, industry, and community 
 

 
Reasonable accommodations are available through the ADA Office for individuals who need assistance. Please call 
414-297-6719 to schedule services at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

 
 


